
To All Supervisors: 

 

We need you to stand up for all the people in this county (the majority) who want the inhumane 

treatment of wildlife to finally end. 

 

This is a very important decision because it will show that our county is ready and willing to step 

into the future (and finally step away from "old ineffective & brutal ways") and actually do the right 

thing for the wildlife, the people and the planet. We will be joining many other counties,cities and 

jurisdictions that have also taken the high road. 

 

Thank you for stepping up to the plate! 

Webber Williams 

Fort Bragg California 

 


